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13th September 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the start of the first term of the year! I would like to welcome everyone back to Grove Road and I 

look forward to a successful year ahead. Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English 

& Maths: 

English Maths 

Key Text: Letters from the Lighthouse By Emma 
Carroll 
 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Nouns classification 

 Conjunction types 

 Paired adjectives 

 Commas before conjunctions 

 Modal verbs and adverbs 
Writing: 

 Historical Narrative 

 Recounts 

 Biographies 

Speaking & Listening: 

 Explain my viewpoint, or another's, to 
someone who needs help or 
clarification 

We will also be continuing to have daily Book 
Talk sessions. 

Numbers To 10 Million 

 Ordering numbers 

 Comparing numbers  

 Rounding 
Four Operations On Whole Numbers 

 BIDMAS 

 Multiples  

 Factors  
Fractions: 

 Adding 

 Subtracting 

 Multiplying 

 Dividing 
Decimals: 

 Reading and writing decimals 

 Dividing whole numbers 

 Writing fractions as decimals 

 Multiplying and dividing decimal 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Why did 1.5 million children go on 

holiday in 1939?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key 

vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including the 

spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

It is important to note that this term Gold class are also travelling to the Isleworth leisure centre every 

Thursday afternoon for swimming lessons. This will start on 16th September and will run for 10 consecutive 

weeks.  

Please do not hesitate to make an appointment to see me if you have any other questions. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Jack Beasley 

Gold Class Teacher 

Homework: 

 Children will receive both Mathletics and Reading Eggspress homework each week. This will be set 

on a Monday and they will have 7 days to complete this. 

 Students are also expected to read for 20 minutes daily. 


